
 

 

 

They say time flies when you’re 

having fun, many things since March 

haven’t seemed like a lot of fun 

have, they?  But yet we must have 

Hope and Faith that things will get 

better, and do our part to make it 

happen.  When we think of hope, it’s 

about something that we want to 

happen, the dictionary says, “a belief 

without need of proof”.  The 

dictionary also says faith is “a desire 

with expectation of fulfillment”.  

Those sound quite a bite alike to me, 

do they to you too?  We have hope 

and faith in our children, our family, 

our neighbors, those who are there 

for us no matter what, yet some 

days the hope and faith we have are 

dashed by something that happens.  

What do we do?  We practice more 

hope and faith in our lives, by 

seeking out those who have hurt us, 

or who lost faith in things, and pray 

that they feel our hope and faith.   In 

the world’s situation right now, 

there can never be enough of that 

shared, so let’s all try harder to 

make that happen, in the end we 

will be the winners!!!!! 
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 Our July Brown Bag’n had a turnout 

of 9.  With all the things that have 

been cancelled, or postponed it is 

hard to get back into the routine 

again, because of the heat we ate 

indoors, and distanced ourselves as 

much as possible.  So why not try to 

remember to join us this month on 

the 13th.  It is still your choice, if you 

do not feel safe doing that we totally 

understand. 
******************************

Bingo, Birthday Bingo, and Activity 

day will continue as always, we are 

now getting cupcakes for Birthday 

Bingo, and we thank Dugan 

Mortuary for so generously 

providing them for us. 

**************************** 
Starting Sunday August 9th, we will 
be holding Sunday Afternoon Movies 
at the Club House beginning at 2 
p.m.  Duane and Janice B. and 
Marilyn B. will be organizing this, 
and any one may provide a favorite 
DVD if they wish to, or one will be 
provided.  Since Sundays seem to be 
the longest days for us, this will be a 
wonderful time for fellowship with 
your neighbors and getting to know 
more people, there might even be 



popcorn involved.  See ya there. 
****************************** 
It is so nice to see so many of you 
taking advantage of the nice 
weather and walking in the early 
morning and evenings.  As you all 
know there is a lot of traffic with 
speed on Somers Street.  It has been 
noted that some of you who walk 
have also been walking on Somers 
Street, we really encourage you not 
to do that, as it can be very 
dangerous especially in the bright 
sun or late evenings.  Please be wise 
and safe.  Check out everyone’s 
beautiful flowers when you walk. 
******************************
Phone list:  It was brought to our 
attention that Karen L.’s phone 
number is incorrect, it should be 
727-6594.   
******************************
We are go glad that Connie M, Anna 
B., Shirley F. Ruth K. are now home. 
We wish Vicki B. a quick recovery as 
she is now hospitalized.    Remember 
we have a pray chain here at 
Somer’s Point, you can call Sandy B. 
with your requests and she will pass 
them on to our prayers.  
Also a reminder that the Bible Study 
group will start meeting again on 
Thursday afternoons in September 
at the Club House. 
***************************** 
 

Sandy B. thanks everyone who 
remembered her with concerns, 
prayers, and cards at the time of her 
Daughter-in-law Bobbi’s death. 
****************************** 
Financial statement: 

Beginning balance 7/1       $532.86 

Deposit dues                             +5.00 

Club House cleaning exp.       - 9.82 

Memorial Richard H.             -25.00 

Balance 8/1--------------------$503.04 

****************************** 
Birthday Bingo is held on the 3rd 
Friday of each month.  Those who 
have birthdays that month are 
encouraged to help host the day by 
helping set up, and if so desired 
provide ice cream, plates and 
napkins, serving, and clean up. You 
can contact those sharing your 
special day that month and making 
plans with them. Check your 
birthday list.  If you no longer have 
yours contact Rachel. 
If you haven’t paid your $5.00 yearly 
dues you may still do so to Jane G., 
these funds help with club house 
expenses, and any extra events we 
hold, during the year. They are 
greatly appreciated. 
***************************** 
 

 



Anna B. is planning to have a garage 
sale on August 14th and 15th, if 
anyone has thought of having one, 
this would be an opportunity to hold 
one in your own garage also.  If you 
are interested you may contact Anna 
for more information. Rain date 28 
& 29 
******************************
We wish a very Happy Birthday to 
our residents with August Birthdays. 
***************************** 
Thank you to the Fremont Housing 
for the “cup of favors”, we hope 
next summer will be a better time 
for gatherings again.  
****************************** 
Thank you to everyone who picked 
up their flag on the 4th, if you did not 
your neighbor may have done it for 
you, if you would like a flag to put at 
your drive way, contact Rachel, 
there is no cost, you can also contact 
her for a new flag to fly by your 
garage, they are $1.00 
****************************** 
Our recipes this month come from 

Isabelle H. 

              Zucchini Patties 
1 cup Bisquick or other baking mix 

½  t. salt 

½ cup shredded mozzarella or 
cheddar cheese 

2 beaten eggs 

2 cups shredded zucchini 

2 T. chopped onion (optional) 

Combine above ingredients in mixing 

bowl, blend well.  Spray large skillet 

with butter spray.  Spoon heaping 

tablespoon of mixture into skillet.  

Fry 3-5 minutes preside until golden 

brown. Place patty on paper towel 

to absorb grease.  Spray skillet when 

necessary. 

            Oven Caramel Corn 

2 cups brown sugar 

½ cup white corn syrup 

2 sticks butter 

½ t. soda 

12 cups popped popcorn 

Sort out unpopped corn. Combine all 

ingredients, but soda, and boil 5 

minutes.  Stir in soda, pour 

immediately over popped corn.  

Spread into large pan and place in 

250* oven for 50-60 minutes.  Stir 

about every 15 minutes.  Store in 

tightly sealed container.  

Have Hope and Faith!!! 

 

 

 

 

To report Maintenance Work Orders  
Call Amanda - Fremont Housing Office -                         

402-727-4848  
 

For After Office Hours -          

Maintenance Emergencies ONLY! 

Call –  
Ed (Maintenance Supervisor) 402-727-1264 

or Rita (Executive Director) 402-720-9643 


